May 6, 2017
—“

To

Cabelas
1100 Stanton Christiana Rd, 1410
Newark, Delaware 19702

To The Extraordinary Staff of Cabelas,

| am writing to you on behalf of the membership of the Brotherhood for the Fallen, Suffolk County Chapter, to
wholeheartedly thank you for your seffiess support for our honorable mission.

Too many Police Officers nationwide are violently killed in the line of duty each year. The Suffolk County
Chapter of the Brotherhood for the Fallen was organized in an effort to show our respect, honor, and support
for these fallen heroes throughout our country. Nationwide our members attend, in uniform, the funerals of
Police Officers killed in the performance of their duties and present the family of the fallen with a monetary
donation to help supplement income during the initial painful and chaotic time following each tragedy.

On May 5, 2017 | and three other uniformed police officers journeyed down Interstate 95 from Long Island,
New York during torrential rains to attend the funeral of Corporal Stephen Ballard. We, along with police
officers from all across the country, converged upon the Wilmington, Delaware region during the small hours
of the morning when all in your region should be fast asleep. However you, and your staff, opened your
doors and you hearts to all of us and took us in from the rain. You provided us with shelter, food, drinks, and
the warmth of your compassion; you all cared for us while we awaited the solemn day ahead. Even after all
you had done, we looked on in amazement to see your staff braving the downpour to walk along the endless
lines of awaiting police vehicles to give the officers inside further refreshments and words of encouragement.

—— i), You are an amazing group of people and we are honored to have met you. Thank you again; your kindness
will not soon be forgotten.

Respectfully,

Brotherhood for the Fallen Suffolk County

The Brotherhood for the Fallen Suffolk County, Inc.

Tel 631-482-7323 PO BOX1306 brotherhoodforthefallenscpd@gmail.com
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